
 

2019-041 EXTENSION OF TIME LETTER 

 

By email 

12 March 2019 

File Ref: OIAP-7-9944 

Hugh Davenport 
mailto:fyi-request-9566-97cxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

Dear Mr Davenport 

 

Request for information 2019-041 

I refer to your request for information dated 12 February 2019 which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council on 12 February 2019. You have requested the following information: 

“I would like to request a copy of this training plan for all bus operators under the Metlink 
branding for the years of 2017, 2018 and 2019.” 

It is necessary for Greater Wellington Regional Council to extend the time available to it to answer 
your request to 10 April 2019.  This decision is made pursuant to section 14 of the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) on the basis that consultations 
necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response to your request cannot 
be reasonably made within the original 20 working day time limit. 

You have the right, under section 27(3) of the Act, to make a complaint about this extension to the 
Ombudsman. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Greg Pollock 
General Manager, Public Transport 

Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay 

Pipitea, Wellington 6011 

PO Box 11646 

Manners Street 

Wellington 6142 

T  04 384 5708 

F  04 385 6960 

www.gw.govt.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


